
Snowdrop Group
Who are we?
The Snowdrop Group has been set up within maternity services in 
BHSCT. The group brings together parents who have experienced 
a loss (through miscarriage, stillbirth or neonatal death) with staff to 
work towards improving maternity services and bereavement care for 
families. This is not a support group, however, some people find that 
making a positive contribution to service change is helpful to them.

What do we do?
We meet to give feedback to staff and work with them to find ways to 
improve the service.

We are always interested to hear the views of bereaved parents – 
both the good experiences, and the things that need to be improved 
on. If you would like to attend the next meeting you can contact us by 
telephone, email or post.

How to contact us
Barbara Gergett - Childbirth and Loss Midwife
Royal Jubilee Maternity Hospital, Grosvenor Road, Belfast BT12 6BA 
barbara.gergett@belfasttrust.hscni.net 
Tel: 07540 748708
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